
Thursday 14th November 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know, Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th November 

are our performances of ‘Tuishi Pamoja’! Please could 

the children arrive at school at 6.30pm in order to 

change into their costumes, ready for the show to 

begin at 7.00pm. Please do not bring the children to 

school any earlier than this, as the teachers will be 

busy setting up the hall, so there will be no supervision.  

 

We anticipate that the show will finish at 

approximately 8.00pm. If you are watching the show, 

the children will come back to the hall after the 

performance, when they have changed. If you are not 

watching the show, please wait in the library, at 

8.00pm, and your child will meet you there.  

 

As always, any questions, please just ask! The children 

have worked extremely hard on their performance- we 

hope you enjoy the show!  

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

 

The Year 5 Team 

 


